
 

 

 

 
 

30th July 2022 
 
 
 

Blackpool Zoo – Tuesday 19th July 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
We are planning to take Blossom and Willow Class to Blackpool Zoo as an end of year activity linked to the 
learning they have been doing in class. The coach will leave school at 8.30am on Tuesday 19th July and we 
expect to be back around 4.30pm. All children will require a packed lunch and drink, and will need to wear 
their school uniform, appropriate footwear and a thin waterproof coat. The children will need to have 
everything in rucksack as they will need to carry their own things all day. If your child is entitled to Free 
School Meals please let the school office know if you would like a grab bag preparing before Friday 15th 
July. The normal options are ham, cheese or tuna. 
 
The cost of this trip is £23.13. This covers the cost of the coach, the entry ticket and a goody bag. Please 
pay via Parentpay as we are a cashless school. When making a payment via Parentpay you will also be ask 
to give your consent for this trip. No child will be excluded if his or her parent does not make this 
contribution, however if insufficient voluntary contributions are received regrettably the visit will not be 
able to go ahead. If you require a copy of your ParentPay login details, please see Mrs Crangle in the office.  
 
We feel sure that the children will benefit both educationally and socially and I am sure that you will want 
to help us to run this activity.  
 
Here is a link to their website if you are interested in finding out more https://www.blackpoolzoo.org.uk/ 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Margetson & Miss Steward 
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